
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From:  
Date: November 15, 2014 3:45:24 PM 
To: bazandce@icloud.com 
Subject: FW: Expansion to Harwell primary school 

From: Wilkes, Barry (STFC,RAL,ISIS)  
Sent: 13 November 2014 13:06 
To: 'planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk' 
Subject: Expansion to Harwell primary school  

Hello 

I am a resident of the Styles Harwell village I would like to express my grave 
concerns about Expansion to Harwell primary school plans, the access to this school 
can no way support any more traffic than it does at present. The carnage each day 
outside includes cars parked across driveways blocking residents in, buses that block 
driveways on a regular basis for a length of time with engines running, and stop 
people getting in or out, thay are not even on your school grounds when the pupils are 
getting on and off the bus I don’t know how this effects your insurance or the schools 
but I would say it does. 

The access to this school needs urgently reviewing without it getting bigger as it is, 
the buses also regularly mount the pavement causing damage and endangering people 
when reversing up to the school, the majority of people dropping children off speed 
up the road there should be 20mph speed limit, someone needs to look at this situation 
before even thinking about making a situation worse than it already is by doing a 
proper survey over time not wandering up there in the middle of the day. 

Barry Wilkes Heavy gang. 
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